
August 10, 2021

Good evening, families,

I apologize for the late email. This afternoon Governor Beshear issued an

executive order requiring all students (ages 2 and up), staff and visitors to wear

masks inside schools. This applies to public and private schools. The order is

effective immediately and is in effect for 30 days. 

Read this letter from the Department of Education at the Diocese and the

Governor's order for more information. ​I will continue to send updates when

they are available.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions.

St. Henry, pray for us!
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